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From: Tammy Poirier  
Sent: November 25, 2022 2:50 PM
To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>
Subject: Zone change

Hello, 
I’m in disagreement to the zone change for a new gym. 

It’s very premature of the leases to fill this building with gym
equipment assuming that the zone change has already been
approved by council. This is not acceptable and should not
have happened.

The gym seems to cater to a younger generation and I don’t
agree with 24 hour access. People have young children on
Main Street, and having people on Main Street at all hours or
making that area a hangout spot for the younger ones.  It’s
going to create an issue with gatherings, noise or possible
break-in’s. 



If the business fails, will that new zone change allow for a
cannabis store to go in like it did for Shelburne.

I say no to this zone change keep it as is find some other use
for its current zone. 
 

Thank you 
Tammy Benoit
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